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My name is Cesar, Favela Ramos. And I want to express my support for HB 3062. 

This bill would have prevented the construction of the warehouse near the school, 

and I want you to know that the community and people in that community are 

disappointed for not letting them know about the building.They worried about the air 

quality; since this may or can affect people’s lives.  

 

And I am for the bill, because risks  poses significant development to the community 

as for everyone, the reason on why I’m telling you this is, because people didn’t want 

more traffic nor wanted to have long term effect towards sickness to everyone,  but 

the youth is will be most affected; since, they will have symptoms on to their 

respiratory system from Diesel Pollutants emitted from the trucks going to the 

warehouse.  

 

The Parkrose community had already been through enough like, burned 

neighborhoods, too much traffic,  pollution and violence. The city needs to know 

about this community and the well being for the community. Because if you and the 

city don't, the community will fear, and lead to anger. Anger to hate. Hate leads to 

suffering. And this community deserves better, and I trust that you will prioritize the 

safety of the Parkrose residents in your decision making progress. Please support 

HB3062.  

 

Sincerely, 

Parkrose student Cesar, Favela Ramos  

 


